! STROM THURMOND
B SOUTH CAROLINA

The Pregident Pro Tempore

UNITED STATES SENATE
June 6, 1985

Rev. Dr. Robert E.H. Peeples,
8 Moon Shell Road
Hilton Head, South Carolina 29928

Dear Rev. Dr. Peeples:

Thank you for your letter of recent date.

I appreciate having the benefit of your views concerning
Senate Bill 426. You may be assured that I will give this
matter my most careful consideration keeping your particular
comments in mind. It was good of you to take the time to
write, and any time you have comments or concerns on matters

within my authority, I would appreciate your communicating
them to me.

Thank you again for writing, and if I can be of further
assistance, please feel free to call upon me.

With kindest regards and best wishes,

Sincerely,

en. Hwsvmend

Strom Thurmond
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